
 

March Newsletter 2024  

Infant Chicks Class  

  

Greetings Parents,  

February, we celebrated Valentine’s Day, explored God’s enduring Love, and really enjoyed 

attending Ash Wednesday Service with our family and friends. We pray that each one of you and 

your little ones are as happy and joyful as we have been with our time here in the Chicks Class. 

We thank God for each one of you.  

March is special as we look forward to Spring and the awakening of God’s creation. This will be 

our focus as we guide the infants in exploring the beauty around us. It is our goal that the infants 

will grow to love and appreciate the world that God has created. We hope to accomplish this 

through our daily walks, picture books, songs, and sensory exploration. Our color is Green, and 

our shape is the Cross. The memory verse is “I have called you friends” John 15:15 and the 

bottom line is Jesus wants to be my friend forever. The basic truth is Jesus wants to be my 

friends forever.  

Our week of Spring Break is March 11 – 15. During this week, only full time students are 

scheduled to attend unless otherwise scheduled with the administrative office.  

In Christ,   

Mrs. Cristina and Miss. Elizabeth 

Dates to Remember  

March 11-15    Spring Break week (No Preschool – Full Time Only)   

March 15         Joy Comfort Dog Visit  

March 24         Palm Sunday 

March 25-29    Holy Week - see gdlc.org 

March 27         Parent Chapel at 11:00am.  

March 29         DOCA Closed 

March 31         Easter Sunday Whosrship Services &  

                        Egg Hunt - see gdlc.org                 

                                                                           


